GFF

Global Environment Facility

1818 H Street, N.W., Washington D.C., 20433 USA Tel: 202 473 3202

Fax: 202 522 3240/3245 E-mail: lgood@TheGEF.org

Leonard Good Chief Executive Officer and Chairman

March 17, 2004

Dear Council Member:

Subject: GEF Council Meeting in May 2004

I am writing to inform you of a new development concerning our efforts to ensure full representation of all constituencies in Council meetings.

In my letter of March 15, 2004, I informed you that the United States was uncertain whether or not it could issue a visa for all Council Members. The U.S. Government has today informed me that a visa application from Mr. Chamero would receive careful and thorough review without prejudice.

I have therefore encouraged Mr. Chamero to apply for a visa to attend the May 2004 Council meeting at the earliest opportunity.

Pursuant to the *Rules of Procedure for the GEF Council*, I will shortly be circulating the provisional agenda and notification for the next Council meeting.

Sincerely,